

## **Hayes Primary School**

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 7LO





































Dear Parents and Carers,

## Re Positive COVID test result in EYFS - No action required

I am writing to let you know that we have had confirmation of a positive COVID test in EYFS. The child is at home and following the government self-isolation guidance.

Due to the timeline of this happening during the half term break, there is no further action required and all children in EYFS can continue to attend school as normal.

If your child displays any symptoms of Coronavirus, please ensure you do not bring your child or any siblings to school, isolate immediately, book a PCR test and inform school of your child's absence.

Best wishes.

V Lavarer

Mr Vitarana

Headteacher

